CITY OF WOODWAY

Parks & Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes

The Parks and Recreation Commission of the City of Woodway held a regular meeting at Woodway City Hall (City
Council Chambers) at 922 Estates Drive, Woodway, Texas, 76712 on January 23, 2025, at 5:30 pm.

Parks & Recreation Members Present: Nancy Goebel, Barbara Grandy, Kristin Jack,
Ashley Schupp, Kevin Tankersley,
Kris Tooley, David Whitby

Parks & Recreation Members Absent: Mary Cunningham

Staff Present: Rodney Dieterich, Streets & Parks Department

Angel-Hollan;-Administrative-Assistant
Amy Novak, Plan Viewer

Visitors Present: John Williams (City Council Liaison),
David Russell

1. Callto order
Kevin Tankersley called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm.
2. Public Comment
There were no public comments made.
3. Discussion and consider action on the minutes of the regular meeting held October 24, 2024.

A motion was made by Kris Tooley, seconded by Nancy Goebel, that the minutes be approved as written. The
motion carried unanimously.

4. Woof-way Dog Park at Whitehall Park
a. Staff presentation on potential improvement options
b. Discussion and consider action on proposed improvements and/or expansion of the dog park.

Rodney Dieterich, Streets & Parks Department Superintendent, presented this item. A motion was made by
Vice Chairperson, Nancy Goebel, to recommend improvements and/or an expansion of the dog park to the City
Council. Barbara Grandy seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.

5. Sub-committee reports:

a. Poage Park
The park appears to be in good condition.

b. Whitehall Park
David Whitby raised concerns about tree overgrowth.
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c. Activity Park
The park appears to be in good condition.

d. Lakeside Park
The park appears to be in good condition.

e. Woodway Family Center
The park appears to be in good condition.

6. Updates from City Council Liaison, Mayor Pro Tem John Williams.

Mayor Pro Tem John Williams noted that the City Council may seek the commission’s input on the former
Woodway Family Center. He also shared his experience as a Parks and Rec Director and highlighted statistics
showing parks' importance to quality of life.

7. Update from City Staff on upcoming events.
Staff member Angel Hollan provided a calendar of upcoming meetings and events.
8. Adjournment of meeting.

Kristin Jack made a motion for adjournment, seconded by Ashley Schupp. The motion carried unanimously,
and Chairperson Kevin Tankersley adjourned the meeting at 6:27 pm.
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